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Thank you for considering me as one of your AACO representatives to the AOC.  I feel 
honored to be asked to represent our association.  Immediately following my training at 
the University of Michigan I switched roles and became and educator and loved every 
minute of it.  Since switching paths and going into private practice with Children’s Eye 
Care I have had less involvement in the teaching world and realize how much I miss it.  I 
truly enjoy being an educator and am very passionate about teaching others about this 
crazy world of pediatric ophthalmology we all live in.  I would be thrilled to have any 
part in the process of bringing up new orthoptists in our field.  I truly feel it is important 
to maintain high standards and consistency to ensure only the most qualified individuals 
join our profession.   


